
Miller, Janet 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Veronica Martin <vmartin@tdmconsulting.com> 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 2:24 PM 
Sarracino, Joseph 
Dunn, Brandon; Miller, Janet 
RE: CPA2023-00006 Resubmittal deadline reminder 

- -

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be cautious of attachments and links, and do not provide 
login information. Report suspicious activity to the Service Desk: servicedesk@leegov.com or 533-HELP. 

Hello, 

May I please request a 60 day extension for CPA2023-00006? 

Thank you. 

'Veronica .Jvlartin 
Senior 'P{anner 
vmar tin@tamconsuftin9 .com 

Sa-vino Just one aog won't clianae tfie worfa. .. but, sure{y tfie war/a wi{[ clianae for tliat one aog .. . .:AiUJyt, aon't 
sfwy .. . 

PLEASE NOTE OUR ADDRESS HAS CHANGED. 

1520 Royal Palm Square Bl'"d, Suite 100 
Fort :Myers, IL 33919 
Phone 2-39-43~231 
mnY.tdmchilengineeiing.com 
Certificate of Authorization # 29086 

This e-mail transmission and any files transmitted with it are privileged, protected, confidential, and intended 
solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to whom it is addressed. If you received this e-mail in error, please 
notify the sender or Systems Administrator at TDM Consulting, Inc. at (239) 433-4231. 

TDM Consulting, Inc. makes no guarantees that this e-mail and/or attached files are free and clear of the 
presence of computer viruses, have been tampered with, or contain questionable material or content and accepts 
no responsibility for the loss or corruption of any data on the addressee's computer as a result of opening this e­
mail. All efforts have been made to assure that messages and files generated from this office are free and clear 
of this type of material. 

From: Sarracino, Joseph <JSarracino@leegov.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 2:18 PM 
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To: Veronica Martin <vmartin@tdmconsulting.com> 
Cc: Dunn, Brandon <BDunn@leegov.com>; Miller, Janet <JMiller@leegov.com> 
Subject: CPA2023-00006 Resubmittal deadline reminder 

Hi Veronica, 

This is a courtesy notice to remind you that the resubmittal deadline for CPA2023-00006 308 Evergreen is Monday, April 
22nd_ 

The case wil l be considered withdrawn unless the application is resubmitted, or an extension is requested by that date. 

Kind Regards, 
Joe 

Joseph Sarracino I Planner, Planning Section 

Department of Community Development 

1500 Monroe St, Fort Myers, FL 33901 

office: (239) 533-8984 

email: JSarracino@leegov.com 

web: www.leegov.com/dcd 

Connect With Us On Social Media 

Receive updates from Lee County Government by subscribing to our newsletter 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are 
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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